
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we reach the end of our
first half term, it’s been a
week filled with highlights that
truly capture the essence of
our "curious, kind, and
connected" community. We
began the week with a
wonderful Harvest
Celebration led by our Year 6
children, who confidently
delivered their readings with
clarity. Their thoughtfulness
and compassion shone
through as they reminded us
all to be thankful and think of
those less fortunate. The
donations were gratefully
received by Bethel
Community Larder.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 11th October 2024

HALF TERM: Monday 28th
October- Friday 1st
November

Parents evenings- 25th/
26th November:
25th- Sunbeams/
1N/1BM/2F/3H/4K/6WW
26th – Rainbows/ 2S/ 3R/
4R/5O/5N/6S   

Monday 16th December-
EYFS 2pm Christmas
performance
Tuesday 17th December-
Rocksteady performance

Wednesday 18th December-
Y1/2/3 performances to
parents- 9.30am/ 2pm and
5.30pm ‘Christmas around
the world’
Thursday 19th December-
Y4/5/6 performances-
9.30am/2pm and 5.30pm

Friday 20th December-
Christmas Lunch
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Throughout the week, I’ve had the pleasure of
welcoming many children into my office to proudly

share their work – from creative stories and impressive
maths to a group of Year 6 students who read a text
aloud with such eloquence. It’s been a joy to see the

children’s learning flourish across the school.

We’ve also had some fantastic sporting success with
our netball teams winning two matches and showing

exceptional sportsmanship—thank you to Mr.
Shaughnessy and Ms. Price for your coaching and

support. Meanwhile, Year 4 rounded off their unit on
How to Train Your Dragon with a fun-filled movie

afternoon, celebrating their learning in style!

It’s been a really positive and productive half term,
and I want to thank you all for your continued support.

Wishing you a restful break, and we look forward to
the exciting learning ahead next term!

Warm wishes
Mrs French



Is it better to have a pet dragon or
a pet dinosaur? 

T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack      

18/10

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f!  
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In Year 2, we have been learning to
add and subtract numbers when

bridging the ten. The children really
enjoyed getting to use tens frames to

help solve these problems.

The children in year 1 have enjoyed immersing
themselves into the story 'I Want My Hat Back'.
They enjoyed exploring different hats to start
the topic and this week have written their own
innovated version of the story titled 'I Want My

Friend Back'.

Year 2

In Year 3, we have been learning about
Harvest Festival. We went to the church
to learn about how Christians celebrate

and help people in the community.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
Counting Collections was a huge

success in EYFS, this is a
wonderful way for children to

develop their maths skills. They
follow the 4 part routine of:

Choose, Strategise, Count and
Record.



We turned the year 5
classrooms into art studios
today. The children enjoyed
sketching from still life. Have
a look on class dojo for some

examples of the finished
pieces. 

This week, Year 4 unveiled the results of
their exciting teeth experiment! We left
eggs in different liquids—water, energy

drink, orange juice, and coke—to see how
they would affect the shell, just like these

drinks can affect our teeth. The results
showed us how sugary and acidic drinks
can damage our teeth over time, while

water had no effect. It was a fun and eye-
opening way to learn about dental health!

Year 4

Year 6
This half term’s art unit has
been all about learning and
creating art with a political

message. For our last piece, the
children chose a global issue
that was important to them

and created a piece of art that
had a clear, strong message.

Year 5



Please start bringing in
donations for the bingo
to your class teacher.

Thank you!



Well done to Skyler, Coraline and alana
for coming second place at comic con for
their amazing phineas and ferb cosplay!

Please refrain from parking at the
exit of the school and park safely.
This is to keep our community safe.

thank you.



Dear Parents and Carers,
 

As part of our RE curriculum in Year 2 we would like to
organise a toy sale and raise money to donate to Children In

Need.
 

We will need lots of wonderful donations from the children. I
know that our children have precious toys that they do not

want to part with, however if they could find one toy that they
no longer play with and would like to donate to our sale that

would be amazing.
 

We will ensure that every toy is priced appropriately for the
new owner.

 
All donations to be in by Monday 18th November. 

 
The toy sale will take place on Thursday 21st November at

3.30 pm in the school hall.
 

Thank you for your continuing support in our school activities.
 

All donations will be gratefully received.
 

Yours sincerely,
 

Mrs Salamone and Mr Fletcher

Year 2 toy sale




